To: Woodhull Township Park Committee

From: Jerry Bawks, custodian

Re: Monthly report

Date: January 10, 2022

Accomplishments:

Attended the December meeting.

Completed this report.

Attended the December township board meeting.

Took delivery of the Zero Turn lawn mower. Included some review of how to operate and maintain it.

Completed plank replacement on a second picnic table . Thanks to Wayne for his help.

Continued to work on the picnic tables, making brackets to secure the planks.

Met with the fire department to look at the brush pile that will be burned.

The brush pile is partially burned at this point.

Checked the trash and dog waste station.

Frequently walked the path.

Continue to check the porta-john for usage. Yes it is being used.

I talked with TruGreen and received an updated price for lawn treatment of the ballfields. There was an increase in price for fertilizer which is reflected in the new budget.

Continuing to work on details for next year's budget.

Put up the high wind sign as needed.

Goals:

Continue to replace picnic table planks.

Continue to get prices for asphalt resealing/replacement.

Purchase two more gas cans.

Start to work on the information sign.